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Greetings from the 
State President

Greetings Fellow Ushers,

I greet you in the Wonderful and Matchless Name of our Lord and Savior
Jesus Christ! It is always an honor and a privilege to extend greetings to you.
I continue to give all the Honor, Glory, and Praise to our Heavenly Father! I
continue to thank Him for His Grace and Mercy!

I thank the Lord for allowing me to complete one year serving as your State
President. I am looking forwarding to continuing this journey and serving
my second year as your State President.

I thank the Lord for continuing to bless us. I pray you are having and will
continue to have an enjoyable and safe summer.

I hope you will take some time to read this very informative newsletter. The
newsletter includes important information and exciting events and activities.

Please always feel free to contact me if you have questions, comments,
concerns, or recommendations. Please also feel free to contact me if you
need assistance. I remain available and willing to serve.

Peace, Love, and Blessings,

Cheryl D. Allen
State President
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Theme: “Ushers Looking Up And Knowing With Confidence That
Our Help Comes From The Lord As We Continue Our Journey Of
Moving Upward In Unity And With Love.”

Scripture: “I will lift up mine eyes unto the hills, from whence
cometh my help. My help cometh from the Lord, which made
heaven and earth.” Psalm 121:1-2 (KJV)

CHERYL D. ALLEN
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Greetings from the Chairman, 
Board of Directors

Greetings Fellow Ushers,

I give all the honor and praise to my Lord and Savior Jesus Christ! It is indeed an honor and
a privilege to bring my first greetings to you on behalf of the Board of Directors. It is also
my pleasure to introduce myself as the new Chairman, Board of Directors. I thank my
predecessor Irene J. Washington for leaving me a solid foundation by which to build on.

It is also my pleasure to introduce our new Vice Chairman, Board of Directors Gena Randall
(District #1) and our Secretary Sheila Smith (District #5). We warmly welcome two new
members as follows: Charlotte Aylor Johnson (District #2), Shaneequa M. Graham (District
#6), Devall Kelly (District #1), and Vera Lloyd (District #3).

The Board of Directors has been busy managing the business of the Association. I am
pleased to inform you that we are in the process of mailing copies of the Constitution and
Bylaws (Revised May 2021) to the District Presidents. If you would like to purchase a copy
of the Constitution and Bylaws, please contact your District President. The cost is $3.00 per
copy.

We are in the process of finalizing plans for our 2022 In-Person Mid-Year Conference, which
will be held in District #2. We thank District #2 President Charlotte Aylor Johnson and the
members of District #2 for serving as the Host. We also thank District #2 President Johnson
for coordinating the effort to acquire the site.

Just remember, with all of our fellowship and business meetings, our main objective must
always be to win souls to Christ through the Ministry of Church Ushering.

Blessings,

Phil Chambers
Chairman, Board of Directors 4

PHIL CHAMBERS

Behold, how good and how pleasant it is 
for brethren to dwell together in unity! 

Psalm 133:1



Greetings from the Junior 
and Young People’s 

President

Greetings Fellow Ushers,

I pray everyone is having a blessed summer. Always remember to keep

God first in your heart and mind.

I pray our youth had a successful school term and are enjoying their

summer break. I pray that God continues to keep you safe.

Continue to praise and thank God for His grace and mercy.

Blessings,

Kristeena Kenny

Junior and Young People’s President
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HIGHLIGHTS FROM 

FATHER 

MATTHEW TAYLOR 

BIRTHDAY 

CELEBRATION

APRIL 8, 2022
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H a p p y  B i r t h d a y  F a t h e r  M a t t h e w  T a y l o r
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Happy Birthday 

Father Matthew 

Taylor!
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H a p p y  B i r t h d a y  F a t h e r  M a t t h e w  T a y l o r



14

A p r i l  •  M a y  •  J u n e  N e w s l e t t e r I C U A  O F  V I R G I N I A ,  I N C .

H a p p y  B i r t h d a y  F a t h e r  M a t t h e w  T a y l o r



15

A p r i l  •  M a y  •  J u n e  N e w s l e t t e r I C U A  O F  V I R G I N I A ,  I N C .

H a p p y  B i r t h d a y  F a t h e r  M a t t h e w  T a y l o r



16

A p r i l  •  M a y  •  J u n e  N e w s l e t t e r I C U A  O F  V I R G I N I A ,  I N C .

H a p p y  B i r t h d a y  F a t h e r  M a t t h e w  T a y l o r



HIGHLIGHTS FROM 

MOTHER 

T. JEAN HORACE 

BIRTHDAY 

CELEBRATION

APRIL 20, 2022
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H a p p y  B i r t h d a y  M o t h e r  T.  Je a n  H o r a c e !
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H a p p y  B i r t h d a y  M o t h e r  T.  J e a n  H o r a c e
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H a p p y  B i r t h d a y  M o t h e r  T.  J e a n  H o r a c e
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H a p p y  B i r t h d a y  M o t h e r  T.  J e a n  H o r a c e
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H a p p y  B i r t h d a y  M o t h e r  T.  J e a n  H o r a c e
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Happy Bir thday Mother  Horace!
We Love You!
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY!

CONGRATULATIONS TO 
THE GRADUATES!

WHATEVER YOUR MILESTONE 
MAY BE THE  ICUA OF 

VIRGINIA, INC. PRAYS THAT 
YOUR DAY IS FILLED WITH 

LOVE, PEACE, AND BLESSINGS!
27
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65TH VIRTUAL STATE CONVENTION
The State of Virginia held our second Virtual State Convention on May 13-14, 2022. Our
Convention was a success due to a lot of planning and work provided by our officers and
members.

Chaplain Cynthia Poole led our spirit-filled Devotions. We received addresses from State
President Cheryl D. Allen and Junior and Young People’s President Kristeena Kenny. We
received very informative reports from the Board of Directors led by Board of Directors
Chairman Irene J. Washington, the Finance Team, Committees, Departments, and District
Presidents.

Our Kensey M. Lewis School of Ushering Chairman Shadonna Bartholomew conducted an
outstanding School of Ushering Workshop on both days of our Convention. Friday’s
Workshop consisted of a Jeopardy Game that included questions from our School of
Ushering Manual. Saturday’s Workshop consisted of Ushering in the Aisles that included
detailed information from our School of Ushering Manual and a video of our Floor Team
Demonstration.

Our Willie J. Minnifield Training and Development Workshop consisted of an outstanding
and informative Parliamentary Procedures Presentation, which was facilitated by Brother Ken
Spencer. Sister Sandra C. Johnson serves as our Willie J. Minnifield Training and
Development Chairman.

We received greetings from National Fourth Vice President and Eastern Region Director
Donna A. Hines; an update from District #2 Corresponding Secretary Maurita McDuffie
regarding our 2022 Annual Mid-Year Conference and our 66th Annual State Convention that
will be held in District #2; Eastern Region Update from Conference Planner Irene J.
Washington; and a National Update from Board of Directors Member Lawrence A. Wright.

Our Outreach Project included a monetary donation for ZERO – The End of Prostate Cancer.
In 1996, several groups of concerned patients, physicians, and advocates came together to
create the National Prostate Cancer Coalition, which was modeled after the Breast Cancer
Coalition. Today, the new name is ZERO – The End of Prostate Cancer. They are still taking
action to end prostate cancer and making prostate cancer research a national priority.

Congratulations to the Newly Elected Officers as follows:

Shaneequa M. Graham, Board of Directors Joyce A. Parson, Financial Secretary
Charlotte Aylor Johnson, Board of Directors Cynthia Wells, Assistant Chaplain
Gena Randall, Board of Directors Andrew Lewis, Sergeant-at-Arms
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NEWLY ELECTED OFFICER

Congratulations to our Newly Elected Officer

Gena Randall, Vice Chairman, Board of Directors!

Gena Randall
Vice Chairman 

Board of Directors
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NEWLY ELECTED OFFICER

Congratulations to our Newly Elected Officer 

Shaneequa M. Graham, Board of Directors! 

Shaneequa M. Graham 
Board of Directors
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NEWLY ELECTED OFFICER

Congratulations to our Newly Elected Officer 

Charlotte Aylor Johnson, Board of Directors! 

Charlotte Aylor Johnson 
Board of Directors
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NEWLY ELECTED OFFICER

Congratulations to our Newly Elected Officer 

Devall Kelly, Board of Directors! 

Devall Kelly
Board of Directors
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NEWLY ELECTED OFFICER

Congratulations to our Newly Elected Officer 

Vera Lloyd, Board of Directors! 

Vera Lloyd
Board of Directors
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NEWLY ELECTED OFFICER

Congratulations to our Newly Elected Officer 

Joyce A. Parson, Financial Secretary! 

Joyce A. Parson
Financial Secretary
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NEWLY ELECTED OFFICER

Congratulations to our Newly Elected Officer 

Cynthia Wells, Assistant Chaplain! 

Cynthia Wells
Assistant Chaplain
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NEWLY ELECTED OFFICER

Congratulations to our Newly Elected Officer 

Andrew Lewis, Sergeant-at-Arms! 

Andrew Lewis
Sergeant-at-Arms
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65TH VIRTUAL STATE CONVENTION
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65TH VIRTUAL STATE CONVENTION
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CONGRATULATIONS!
ICUA of Virginia 

8th Annual Virtual Unity 
Luncheon Honorees

Please join us in congratulating our ICUA of Virginia 8th Annual Virtual 
Unity Luncheon Honorees! See the flyer on the next page. 

Our Honorees are as follows: 

Junior Usher of the Year - Kristeena Kenny 
Usher of the Year - Maurita McDuffie 
Nurse of the Year - Jimmie Barber 

Instructor of the Year - Cathy Moore 
William H. Davis Medal of Honor Recipient - Sandra C. Johnson 

Ollie B. Smith Golden Age Honorees 
District #2 - Andrades Graham 

District #5 - Minister Teresa Baskfield

District #7 – Helen Armstrong

District #s 1, 3, 4, and 6 will be provided upon receipt. 

Please plan to join us virtually via Zoom on Saturday, July 9, 2022, 
11:00 AM to celebrate our very worthy honorees as we recognize 
them for their service, dedication, and commitment to our great 

Association! We will provide the Zoom information in the near future. 
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Greetings Fellow Ushers,

Today we celebrate Juneteenth. We honor the importance of today,
reflect on the past and upon how far we have come, and look to the
future and recognize that there is more work to be done towards
full equality.

On June 19, 1865, the Union Army made its way into Galveston,
Texas under the leadership of Major General Gordon Granger. Major
General Granger informed the enslaved African Americans of their
freedom and that the Civil War had ended. This momentous
occasion has been celebrated as Juneteenth — a combination of
June and 19 — for over 150 years. This is a very significant date in
our history.

We thank God that Juneteenth is now recognized as a federal
holiday, after decades of advocacy efforts to officially recognize the
annual commemoration of emancipation in America. May God
continue to bless us as we continue to celebrate our rich history.

Peace, Love, and Blessings,

Cheryl D. Allen
State President

Happy Juneteenth 
Celebrate Freedom Day
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Picture from the National Museum of African American 
History and Culture Website
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Greetings Fellow Ushers,

I believe some of you have received some SPAM e-mails from
two Gmail accounts impersonating me as the ICUA of Virginia
President. The individual(s) obviously visited our State website
and included a link that reflected our website address. I hope
no one clicked on the link.

Unfortunately, some members replied to the spam e-mail. A
member informed me that the scammer replied and asked them
to purchase gifts cards from Amazon and other sources. PLEASE
DO NOT PURCHASE OR RESPOND TO THESE TYPES OF E-MAILS.

This also happened to our National President Charles J. Brown
in January. Someone impersonating him sent an e-mail to
National Board of Directors Chairman. They must have visited
our National website.

Please be mindful of incoming e-mails with strange requests
and links. Contact the legitimate individual to ensure the e-mail
is legitimate.

Unfortunately, we can probably expect this to continue. We
must be very vigilant.

Blessings,

Cheryl D. Allen
State President

BEWARE OF SPAM E-MAILS



Please use the attached updated 
Condolences/Resolution Form. 

The form includes the following 
updates: 

(1) Local, State, Region, and/or 
National Position(s) held by 
the relative of the deceased 
Usher

(2) Service streaming information. 
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WOMEN’S UNIFORMS WEBSITE

Looking for the perfect white 

Uniform? Well…look no more!

Beauty is in the eye of the

beholder, but quality should

never be a compromise.

We pride ourselves on the

quality of our uniforms and

are committed to you looking

good!

Shop now online at: 

Fitted Uniforms and More

46

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ffitteduniformsandmore.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cd9423a7e854f424e1aa108d937e0a358%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637602260212231731%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=6Co%2F%2BLuQVOEdi2q7L7RvipCz9PFpBNd%2B31O6CPT3FtM%3D&reserved=0
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Usher and Nurses Appreciation Day 

Mount Zion Baptist Church - Triangle, VA
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2022 Virtual Kensey M. Lewis 
School of Ushering Class  

National Student Test  
Mount Marine Baptist Church

Fishersville, Virginia  
Saturday, June 11, 2022

Cathy Martin and Brianna King (Students)
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2022 Virtual Kensey M. Lewis 
School of Ushering Class  

National Student Test  
Mount Marine Baptist Church

Fishersville, Virginia  
Saturday, June 11, 2022

Cathy Martin (Student), Sheila B. Smith (School of Ushering Interim Vice 
Chairman), and Brianna King (Student)
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2022 Virtual Kensey M. Lewis 
School of Ushering Class  

National Student Test  
Ebenezer Baptist Church 

Woodbridge, Virginia  
Saturday, June 11, 2022

First Row: Louetta Newman (Student) and Niecie Houston (Student)

Second Row: Cheryl D. Allen (Instructor), Leslie B. Williams (Instructor), Cindi
Poole (Student), Charles Cooper (Student), Cynthia Wells (Student), Jacqueline
Canton (Student), Cathy Moore (Instructor), and Phil Chambers (Instructor)
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2022 Virtual Kensey M. Lewis 
School of Ushering Class  

National Student Test  
Ebenezer Baptist Church 

Woodbridge, Virginia  
Saturday, June 11, 2022

First Row: Louetta Newman (Student) and Niecie Houston (Student)

Second Row: Leslie B. Williams (Instructor), Cindi Poole (Student), Charles
Cooper (Student), Cynthia Wells (Student), Jacqueline Canton (Student),
and Cathy Moore (Instructor)
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2022 Virtual Kensey M. Lewis School of Ushering Class  
National Student Test  Ebenezer Baptist Church 

Woodbridge, Virginia  Saturday, June 11, 2022

First Row: Louetta Newman (Student) and Niecie Houston (Student)

Second Row: Cindi Poole (Student), Charles Cooper (Student), Cynthia Wells 
(Student), and Jacqueline Canton (Student)
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Usher William (Bill) Cox, Sr.
Usher William (Bill) Cox, Sr. passed on March 21, 2022. Brother Cox was a member of
Chantilly Baptist Church, Chantilly (District #1). The Service was held on April 1, 2022 at
Mount Calvary Baptist Church in Fairfax, Virginia.

Sister Willetta Grayson “Dolly” Wilson
Sister Willetta Grayson “Dolly” Wilson passed on March 24, 2022. Sister Wilson was a
member of Mount Pleasant Baptist Church, Gainesville and the Aunt of Usher Mary Burke
and Great-Aunt of Usher Lauvenia Moore and Usher Linda Dade (District #4). The Service
was held on April 9, 2022 at Faith Christian Church and International Outreach Center in
Warrenton, Virginia.

Usher Emeritus Alvera Robinson
Usher Emeritus Alvera Robinson passed on March 26, 2022. Sister Robinson was a member
of Greater Little Zion Baptist Church, Fairfax (District #1). The Service was held on April 9,
2022 at Greater Little Zion Baptist Church in Fairfax, Virginia.

Usher Jay Randolph West

Usher Jay Randolph West passed on April 17, 2022. Brother West was a member of First

Mount Zion Baptist Church, Dumfries (District #1). The Service was held on April 29, 2022

at First Mount Zion Baptist Church in Dumfries, Virginia.

Usher Nannie Jean Ricks

Usher Nannie Jean Ricks passed on May 1, 2022. Sister Ricks was a member of Mount

Pleasant Baptist Church, Aldie (District #4). The Service was held on May 7, 2022 at First

Mount Olive Baptist Church in Leesburg, Virginia.

Sister Delores Boyd

Sister Delores Boyd passed on May 1, 2022. Sister Boyd was the Sister of Usher Jackie

Golden (District #1). The Service was held on May 14, 2022 at Third Baptist Church in

Alexandria, Virginia.

Sister Pauline Timberlake Payne 

Sister Pauline Timberlake Payne passed on May 15, 2022. Sister Payne was a member of 

County Line Baptist Church, Kents Store, VA, District #5. The Homegoing Service was held 

on Saturday, May 21, 2022 at County Line Baptist Church in Kents Store, Virginia.

Brother Curtis Moore, Sr.

Brother Curtis Moore, Sr. passed on May 15, 2022. Brother Moore was the Brother of

Usher Lauvenia Moore (District #4). The Service was held on May 28, 2022 at Northern

Virginia Baptist Center in Gainesville, Virginia.
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Usher Inez Addison

Usher Inez Addison passed on May 19, 2022. Sister Addison was a member of Warner

Baptist Church, Falls Church (District #1). The Service was held on May 28, 2022 at Warner

Baptist Church in Falls Church, Virginia.

Brother Everett Randolph Scott
Brother Everett Randolph Scott passed on May 14, 2022. Brother Scott was the brother of
Usher Shirley M. Brooks. Sister Brooks is a member of Mount Pleasant Baptist Church,
Gainesville, District #4. The Homegoing Service was held on Saturday, June 4, 2022 at Lyles
Funeral Chapel in Purcellville, Virginia.

Brother Donald Lee Burke
Brother Donald Lee Burke passed on May 21, 2022. Brother Burke was the brother-in-law
of Usher Mary Burke. Sister Burke is a member of Mount Pleasant Baptist Church,
Gainesville District #4. The Homegoing Service was held on Monday, June 6, 2022 at Mount
Olive Baptist Church in Arlington, Virginia.

Sister Doris Renae Taylor-Strait

Sister Doris Renae Taylor-Strait passed on May 18, 2022. Sister Taylor-Strait was the wife of

National Willie J. Minnifield Training and Development Chairman Willie Strait, Jr. The

Service was held on June 8, 2022 at Howell Funeral Home Chapel in Jessup, Maryland.

Mother Reese Williams

Mother Reese Williams passed on June 14, 2022. She was the mother of Deacon Vernon

Williams. Mother Williams was a member of Mount Zion Baptist Church, Triangle, District

#1. The Celebration of Life service was held on Wednesday, June 22, 2022 at Mount Zion

Baptist Church in Triangle, Virginia.

Brother James “Sleepy” R. Johnson

Brother James “Sleepy” R. Johnson passed on June 16, 2022. Brother Johnson was the

nephew of Usher Elizabeth Blakey and Rev. Herbert Johnson, and the brother of Rev.

Ronald Johnson. The Homegoing Service was held on Thursday, June 23, 2022 at the Rock

Hall Baptist Church in Madison, Virginia.

Sister Alonia Frazier

Sister Alonia Frazier passed on June 17, 2022. Sister Frazier was the mother of Sister Diane

Reid. Sister Reid is a member of Mount Pleasant Baptist Church in Herndon (District #1).

Diane Reid served as our Immediate Past Kensey M. Lewis School of Ushering Chairman.

The Homegoing Service was held on Friday, June 24, 2022 at Moncks Corner A.M.E. Church

in Moncks Corner, South Carolina.
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Fellow Ushers,

Our hearts are heavy as we continue to hear about

precious lives being taken due to senseless acts of

gun violence and other violence.

We continue to experience sadness and grief as

many of our family members, Pastors, and friends

have transitioned.

We also have family members and friends that

continue to experience sickness.

We must continue to pray and keep God first!

Peace and Blessings,

Cindi Poole

Chaplain

James 5:14-16 KJV
Is any sick among you? let him call for the elders of the church; and let
them pray over him, anointing him with oil in the name of the Lord: and
the prayer of faith shall save the sick, and the Lord shall raise him up;
and if he have committed sins, they shall be forgiven him. Confess your
faults one to another, and pray one for another, that ye may be healed.
The effectual fervent prayer of a righteous man availeth much.

Matthew 9:12 KJV
But when Jesus heard that, he said unto them, They that be whole need not a

physician, but they that are sick.
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"Ushers Determined Never To Place A Period 
Where God Has Placed A Comma!"

Mark 10:27
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See below link to visit NUCUAA Website.

https://www.nationalchurchushers.org/
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https://www.nationalchurchushers.org/
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National Willie J. Minnifield 
Training Course 

EXCEL TRAINING CLASS
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The Excel Training Class which is being offered at the NUCUAA
Convention requires attendees to bring their own laptop or another
device which will allow them to access Excel. (This requirement was
omitted in the course description.) If you are planning to take the
class, please pack your laptop or another device. Your cooperation is
greatly appreciated.

Sandra (Sandy) L. Johnson
Assistant Director 
Willie J. Minnifield Training and Development Committee
240-888-8738 

"Create in me a clean heart, O God: and renew a right spirit within me."
Psalm 51:10 (KJV)
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Special thanks to the 
members of the ICUA of 

Virginia who placed an ad in 
the National Souvenir 

Journal. 

Thank you Virginia for your 
support and participation!

Gwen Jackson (D#1)
Souvenir Journal Chairman
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ICUA of Virginia 
Virtual Unity Prayer

Every Sunday at 3:00 PM

103rd National Convention
Hyatt Regency Chicago O’Hare

Rosemont, IL 
July 25-29, 2022

Kensey M. Lewis School of Ushering 
Virtual Graduation

August 20, 2022, 11:00 AM

ICUA of Virginia 21st Annual 
Virtual Lillian N. Butler Prayer Breakfast 

September 17, 2022, 10:00 AM 

Annual State Mid-Year Conference 
November 19, 2022

66th Eastern Region Conference
April 14-15, 2023

66th Annual State Convention
May 19-20, 2023 67
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